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Marques - HC, Matthew <matthew.marques@state.co.us> Wed, Apr 24, 2024 at 8:31 AM
To: Clayton Wein - DNR <clayton.wein@state.co.us>

Hi Clayton,

After reviewing the documentation provided for the subject undertaking, we understand that the proposed technical
revision involves the addition of as-built drawings to a permit. Since the revision only includes the addition of drawings to
a permit for a pond that has already been constructed, it appears that this revision does not involve activities requiring
review under Section 106 of the NHPA. If additional activities are proposed, we request further consultation with our
office.

Regards,

Matthew Marques

Section 106 Compliance Manager

History Colorado

State Historic Preservation Office

Phone Number: 303-866-4678

Email Address: matthew.marques@state.co.us

Address: 1200 Broadway, Denver, Colorado 80203

Under the Colorado Open Records Act (CORA), all messages sent by or to me on this state-owned email account may be
subject to public disclosure
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